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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The Midlothian Travel team have arranged a full day Bikeability training day for all P6 Pupils. 
The Event will take place on:  

 
          Thursday 27th October at Lasswade High School. 

 
Children should bring their bikes to St Mary’s and they will all travel to the event together. 
 
Please ensure you child is wearing an appropriate outdoor jacket and a cycle helmet. 
 
A packed lunch will be required. This will be provided if your child is in receipt of free school 
meals. 
 
Please confirm on the attached tear-off slip if your child is able to attend this event. Numbers 
must be confirmed by 14th October. 
 
We already hold your permission for your child to go on out-of-school visits.  Please let us know 
of any changes by completing the tear-off slip below and returning it to the school. 
 
If you are able to help with this trip please complete the form below and we will contact you if 
your help is required. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
_______________________________________________________________________________

Bikeability – Thursday 27th October 
 
PUPIL’S NAME ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Alterations to medical/emergency details …………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
My child will attend this Event Yes/No             I am able to accompany this trip   Yes/No 

 
Name…………………………………………………………………..Contact No. …………………………………………………… 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer ……………………………………………………        Date ………………………………………… 

These details will be used for the purposes of this event only and destroyed.  Any Permanent changes to Emergency contacts should be put in 
writing and sent to the School Office 
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